








28th April, 2014


Dear Parents,

We welcome you all back and hope you had a lovely Easter

· Just to remind you, we will be starting golf lessons tomorrow for six weeks.  The cost is €2 per lesson.  
· We have our last dance session with Derek Long tomorrow.
· 1st and 2nd class will be starting music lessons with Jackie Bolster.  The cost is  €10 per term.   3rd, 4th and 5th class pupils will be continuing their music classes at a cost of €10 for the term.
· We remind you of dropping in those unwanted, old mobile phones as we hope to exchange them for an iPad.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The used clothes collection is organised for May 21st. You may start sending in these items from now on.
· Our First Holy Communion is taking place on Saturday May 10th at 11a.m. We invite pupils from 3rd – 6th classes to take part in the choir. If you are available on the day could you complete the form below and return to the school tomorrow please.
· Good luck to the boys who are taking part in the Football Final on Wednesday 7th May against Newmarket Boys School.  All support greatly appreciated, more details later.  
· We had a very successful Friendship Week in school.  We explored the characteristics and qualities of a good friend through discussion, art and lots of games.  We incorporated the theme in all the subject areas of the curriculum.    We hope the children enjoyed the week and feel enriched after the activities.
· Enclosed is a brochure from the Setanta Book Club.  Have a browse through it and you might see something of interest to you.  Purchase of books is completely optional.  If interested in purchasing please return the order form and money to the school by Friday May 9th.
· As part of being an active school, 5th and 6th class are taking part in a Running Programme this term.  We wish them the best of luck.
· Just to remind you that the school will be closed Monday May 2nd (Bank Holiday).  We will also be closed on Friday 23rd May to facilitate the European and Local Elections.
· Don’t forget to log on to the school website for up to date information on school activities.  The address is www.stcolmansbnskanturk.com 
· Don’t  forget you can follow us on twitter @colmansbns


Is mise le meas,

_______________
Eilish Finnegan,
Principal.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

My child is available to take part in the choir for First Holy Communion on Saturday, May 10th

Yes                                No

Childs Name:  ___________________  Signed: _______________________
